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Docket Nos. 50-317 9 44
50-318

'S
#Baltimore Gas and Electric Company RECEIVED

ATTN: Mr. Norman J. Bowmaker 2'

Vice President, General Services dg FEB1 19825 -

'

"yjeM y*8P. O. Box 1475
Baltimore, Maryland 21203 mcg

\ 0'Gentlemen: q

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-317/80-24; 50-318/80-20

This refers to your letter dated January 8,1982, in response to our letter
dated February 5, 1981.

In accordance with 10 CFR 73.21 of the NRC's regulations, documentation of
security measures for the physical protection of special nuclear materials and
certain plant equipment vital to the safety of production or utilization facilities
are deemed to be Safeguards Information. Each person who produces, receives or
acquires Safeguards Information is required to ensure that it is protected
against unauthorized disclosure. Therefore, yourletter will not be placed in
the Public Document Room and will be distributed in accordance with 10 CFR
73.21(c).

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensec' program.

Your cooporation with us is appreciated.

incerely,

r
W

T omas T. Ma in, Director
ivision of Engineering and Technical
Inspection

cc:
A. E. Lundvall, Jr. , Vice President "THIS DOCUMENT IS NOT TO BE REPrtODUCEDL. B. Russell, Plant Superintendent

WITHOUT SPECIFIC APPROVAL OF REGION "1"R. C. Dernoga, General Supervisor, Security Services
R. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance
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